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160 West 73rd Street, New York 23, N.Y.
TRafalgar 4-7565

June 7, 1963

JErROME MACKEY, Director

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

This letter is written in behalf of Mr. Eugene Perceval,
whom I have known for more than three years. He has been a
conscientious, devoted énd enthusiasf;; stﬁdént in”my éci&oisr
and has proven himself a tremendqus asset to my organization
as well as to myself.

When I began teaching in Hempstead, he was the first to step
forward to assist.

I have relied upon him heavily, and he has been always equal
to the burden. I cannot recommend him too highly, both as a person
and as a Judo instructor. His ability to handle a class of children
is truly remarkable, and he is equally at home in a class of adults.

If the opportunity should arise, anyone would be wise to give
him first preference as an instructor. He has also studied the arté

of Aikido and Karate.

I can personally wish him only the best wherever he may be.

Srﬁcerelfiyours,




